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S2 Resources Ltd (“S2” or the “Company”) refers to its announcement “Fosterville Update” dated 24 
June 2024 and notes that cut-off grade and internal dilution were inadvertently excluded from the 
JORC table accompanying the announcement. 

The following was to have been be reported under “Data Aggregation Methods” within Section 2 of 
the JORC Table accompanying the abovementioned announcement: 

All Exploration Results reported are reported according to standard industry practice. Drill intersections 
are calculated using criteria of a minimum 1g/t gold over a minimum downhole interval of 0.3 metres, 
containing no more than 3 metres of internal waste. Intersections are length weighted and density 
weighted where applicable. 

 

 

 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary, Andrea Betti 

 
For further information, please contact: 
Mark Bennett 
Executive Chairman 
+61 8 6166 0240 
 
 


